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D.O.No.F.1-1l2016 (Secy)

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Vice-Chancellor of all Universities.

Copy to :

The Publication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for uploading on UGC website.

19In February, 2016

Kindly refer to my earlier letter of even number dated 25'n January, 2016 regarding
celebration of Matribhasha Diwas on 21st February every year in view of a

declaration of UNESCO as International Mother Languages Day on 21"'February.
As this year 21"t February falls on a Sunday, it has been decided to celebrate
Matribhasha Diwas on 3'd March, 2016 instead of 21"'February, 2016 to promote the
use of mother tongue.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly ensure celebration of Matribhasha Diwas on

3'd March, 2016 instead of 21"'February,2016 by undertaking the activities
mentioned in the letter referred to above in your esteemed University and affiliated
colleges and apprise the action taken to UGC by email only at

uqc.status@qmail.com.

With kind regards,

(Jaspal S.
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